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NAILSWORTH TOWN COUNCIL 
Minutes of the Recreation and Amenities Committee  
Held at 7.00pm in the Town Hall on Tuesday 1st August 2023 

 
 

Present:  
Cllr Shelley Rider (Chair) 

Cllr Steve Robinson 

Cllr Mike Kelly  
 

Minutes:  
Deputy Clerk 

 
Apologies: 

Cllr Paul Francis 

Cllr Ros Mulhall  
Cllr Jonathan Duckworth  

 

Declarations of Interest & Applications for Dispensations 

There were none. 

 

To consider replacing a damaged 16m section of fencing on KGV field  

It was suggested that the groundsman may be considered in the future to carry out fencing 

repairs. 
 

It was suggested that a stile be introduced at the point of the thoroughfare. The contractor is 
to be approached by the office to investigate this option. 

 

It was recommended to approve the replacement of the damaged fence in the KGV 
extension field at a cost of £1,050. 
 

 
 

To consider legionella chlorination of KGV changing rooms and the Town Hall 
water tanks.  

Due to the importance of this matter it was agreed that the chlorination should be carried out 

without delay.  

It was recommended to approve the legionella chlorination of the KGV changing 

rooms and the Town Hall at a cost of £540. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
…………………………………………                                                           …………………………….. 

Chair of Recreation and Amenities committee                                                             Date 

Nailsworth Town Council 
Civic Centre, Old Market, Nailsworth, GL6 0DU 


